       Fosbrook Folk EducationTrust

Providing music, dance and song opportunities for

‘YOUNG FOLK’ IN THE NORTH WEST'
Based at : Banks Lane Junior School, Hempshaw Lane, Offerton, Stockport SK 1 4 PR
Office Address : ‘The Tidy House’, 2 Highgate Rd., Hayfield, High Peak. SK 22 2 JL.

Tel : 01663 746089 (Evenings, Sundays & Mondays)

Email : fosbrooks@btinternet.com

Dear All,

    I have been pleased with progress this half term and I am delighted with our new recruits. Saturday 11th February is the final Saturday class for this half term. Jane Pollitt will be in to take an advanced clog dancing workshop in the afternoon.

     We are on holiday for a week which means two weekends off.  We are having classes on Friday 17th February but there are none on Saturday  18th and Saturday 25th February.

      Next term is a busy one for the school children as it is their performance at Stockport Town Hall at the Stockport Schools' Folk Dance Festival. This is on March 13th which is a Monday. There will be a separate letter about this event but I would like to book in a special rehearsal from 1.30pm to 3.30pm on Saturday 4th March for all the children who are participating in this event.

     I have a provisional workshop pencilled in for Friday 17th March. Nicola Lyons's band '4Square' are appearing at the Globe in Glossop on the Saturday, so they may be available to teach the older group between 5.30pm and 6.30pm on the Friday.

     On Thursday 23rd March it is the Stockport Schools' Choir Festival. I would like as many of the Fosbrooks as possible to perform at this event because they know the songs better than the rest of the singers in school due to extra practising on Saturday. Please ask for a letter about this if your child has not got one currently.

    We break up for Easter on Friday 31st March. There will be  the usual classes on the Friday as the music staff will be in to teach.

     During the Easter holidays it will be our Easter Residential at Abney Hall Scout Centre. Registration will be at 6.30pm on Tuesday 11th April. The youngest children are invited to stay overnight and will need to be collected the following evening. The more able players in the 5pm, 5.30 and 6pm Friday groups are invited to stay a further night for some more advanced tuition. Abney is a cosy residential centre in Cheadle. There is a big hall, rooms with bunk beds, showers, toilets, a good kitchen and safe enclosed grounds.  This is a constructive residential sleepover/residential for anyone in the Fosbrooks who wants to learn new skills, enjoy the company of their friends and to have fun. The costs is £20 for the one night sleepover and £30 for the two nights. Please fill in the form below to book a place for your child (or yourself). There are only 27 beds so early booking is advisable.

Liza

..................................................................................................................................................................

Name ....................................................................................... would like to attend the Easter Residential if possible. Please book her/him in for one/two nights.

Signed .....................................................................................

